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Anglian Waterways Strong Stream Advice (SSA) 
 
 
We issue Strong Stream Advice (SSA) to inform river users when river levels are increasing and conditions 
are becoming unsuitable for boating. 
 
There are a number of ways to find out if SSA has been issued: 

Register to receive Strong Stream Advice notices  

This service is free. You can register for the Strong Stream Advice messaging service by calling 01522 
785943 or emailing WaterwaysSSAAnglian@environment-agency.gov.uk providing your full name, 
address, telephone number and your boat registration number if you have one. 
 
Once registered you will receive an automated call when SSA is issued and cancelled.  This is a 24 hour 
service so you could receive a message at any time of the day or night. You cannot specify to only receive 
messages between certain times. There is also the option to receive a text message and email. 
 
If you want to cancel or amend your SSA registration please call 01522 785943 or email 
WaterwaysSSAAnglian@environment-agency.gov.uk providing your full name, address, telephone 
number and your boat registration number if you have one. 

At the river 

Notice boards are displayed prominently on the riverbanks to inform river users of the status of the river 
and red flags are also raised at several boat clubs. 

Over the phone 

Call Floodline on 0345 988 1188 or 0845 988 1188 to hear recorded information.   
 
Select option 1 and when prompted dial the relevant code: 
 
Nene - 032112 
Great Ouse - 033211 
Ancholme - 031212 
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